
Midland Seventh-day Adventist Church 
2420 East Ashman St., Midland, MI 48642 

Telephone: (989) 631-3120 Website: www.midlandsda.org
   Sabbath, July 5, 2008 

 
The Church at Study (9:30-10:25 a.m.) 

Lesson Study    “For Such a Time As This: The Apostle Paul” Classes 
 
 Outreach (10:30-10:45 a.m.) 
  
 Worship in Song and Praise (10:50-11:00 a.m.) 
 
 The Church at Worship (11:00 a.m.)   

 
Welcome and Announcements  Dick Schell 
Preparation           “Adoration” Felix Borowski 
 Amy Nadane, violin 
Call to Worship   Isaiah 6:1-8; 61:1-3 (The Message)  Norman Moll 
  
*Medley of Praise      “Holy, Holy, Holy” Stanzas 2 & 3 #73 
 “Mine Eyes Have Seen the Glory” Stanza 1 #647  
Family Prayer  Dick Schell  
Giving of Gifts Local Combined Budget Dick Schell  
Offertory    “A Diligent and Grateful Heart” (#649) Murray Bradshaw  
 
Children’s Story “Elijah” Norman Moll  
Scripture Lesson John 1:19-23 Dick Schell 
Sermon              “The Elijah Message” Norman Moll  

 
*Our Response      “O When Shall I See Jesus” #448  
Benediction  Norman Moll 
Postlude               “Go Forth with Christ” (#377) Dennis Johnson  
 
* Denotes congregation standing to sing 
 
Elder:  Dick Schell   Deacon: Dennis Nadane 
 Organist: Dorothy Moll 

 
Head Elder: Reid Tait  Phone: (989) 832-2779 
Tri-City SDA School  Phone: (989) 790-2508 
 Principal: Laura Jean Muir 

 Welcome to Worship Today   
“But I lavish unfailing love for a thousand generations on those 
who love me and obey my commands.” Exodus 20:6, NLT 
  

 Events This Week 
 

Today Daniel Class 9:30 am 
 Fellowship Meal following today’s service 
 Sunset 9:20 pm 
 
Monday       Community Services 9 am – 3 pm 
 Amazing Discoveries 7 pm in the Activity 

Center 
      
Wednesday Bulletin material due by 8 pm  

to Susan Mercy at smercy@tds.net.  
Thanks!  
 

Friday Sunset 9:17 pm 
 
Sabbath Speaker Steve Vail 
 Offering Women’s Ministries 
 Fellowship Meal following the service 
 Memorial Service for Robert Gray, 4 pm 
   

    Future Worship Services and Events 
 
July 19 Pastor Bentley 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Announcements 
 

Amazing Discoveries in Daniel will continue at 7 pm 
Monday night with “The Small Test with Big Results,” presented 
by Norman Moll. 
 
You are invited to join Joseph P. Penbara and Sharon K. 
Marsh as they become Husband and Wife at 2:30 pm on Sunday, 
July 6, 2008 at the Edenville SDA Church. 
 
Robert Gray Memorial We are saddened by the recent loss of 
our member, Robert Gray.  Our prayers are with his family in 
their time of loss.  A memorial service will be held Sabbath, July 
12, at 4 pm at the church. 
 
To My Church Family Words cannot adequately express my 
appreciation to everyone for the lovely floral arrangement, your 
visits, prayers, phone calls, cards, and prayers during my 
hospitalization and recovery.  I have been greatly blessed by your 
expressions of love and concern.  God bless you all.  Dorothy 
Dalton 
 
New pastor contact Pastor Darryl Bentley can be reached by 
email at pastorbentley@bentleytribe.com or cell phone 
(828) 485-7966. 
 
Volunteer Needed Are you bored with the summer months?  I 
have a library job for some eager person.  The library needs to be 
inventoried to determine if books are lost or duplicated.  The job 
should take just a few days and you can do it at your own pace.  If 
you are interested in helping me with this, contact me about it.  
Carol Lanfear 
 
Prayer I will not be the prayer coordinator this year.  However, 
I am still willing to pray with anyone who wants it after the 
service.  Just find me after church. Carol Lanfear 
 
Church Elders Pastor Bentley will meet with the church elders 
Sunday, July 13 at 8 am. 
 

Church Board Members Please note that the church board 
meeting has been changed to July 17 at 6 pm.  Pastor Bentley will 
be meeting with the board. 
 
District Six Retreat at Camp Au Sable is scheduled for August 
14-17.  Elder Jay Gallimore will be the guest speaker for our 
weekend of fellowship and worship.  For further details, please 
contact Gary Minnick. 
 
Sanctuary Flower Arrangements:  Do you have beautiful 
flowers growing in your garden?  Would you be willing to share 
them with your church family by bringing a bouquet for the 
sanctuary?  Please sign up on the bulletin board poster indicating 
which week you'll be supplying the flowers.  By the way, other 
arrangements are also welcome! 
 

Tri-City School Custodian.  Our Tri-City School is looking for 
a custodian to hire for the 2008-2009 school year. 
Responsibilities include weekly cleaning of the school. 
Preference will be given to members of families with enrolled 
children, but all interested individuals are encouraged to apply. 
For information contact David Moll (989-832-3835) or Van 
Collins (989-249-8053). 
 
Tri-City SDA School’s website is found at 
http://www.tricity22.adventistschoolconnect.org, and 
the school’s email is tricity@misda.org. 
 
Dow Gardens Passes are now available so you may enjoy 
visits.  They are in the greeter’s stand in the lobby. 
 
While we await our new pastor, please contact Head Elder 
Reid Tait at 832-2799 if you have any concerns or questions.
   
  

Radio/TV Log 
Tuesday 7:30 a.m. It Is Written, Charter Channel 69 (Court 
TV) 
 


